

## Lauderhill Police Department

To: Office of Management and Budget

Via: Constance Stanley, Chief of Police

From: Allen Siegel, Deputy Chief of Police

**Date:** February 25, 2025

Subject: Release of State Law Enforcement Trust Funds

The police department is requesting to purchase items, using State Law Enforcement Trust Funds. Funds for this purchase can be found in the State LETF, account number 120-683-9935. The purchase in not expected to exceed \$61,500.

This memorandum is to request that the Office of Management and Budget place the transfer of these funds on the same Commission Agenda as the requested items. This will eliminate any delays for the purchase of these items if approved by Commission.

Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated.